Dunnington News



Date 28 September 2018

EYFS AND YEAR 1 AND 2

As part of the 'Ourselves' topic the children are creating their own family tree. Please see the attached letter giving details.

YEAR 1 AND 2 SCHOOL TRIP

The Year 1 and Year 2 children will be going on a school trip to the Moors Centre, Danby on Monday 19th November . The attached letter from the Year 1 and Year 2 staff gives lots of information about the activities the children will take part in at the Moors centre, as well as cost, request for parent helpers and departure times etc.

FLU IMMUNISATIONS 23RD OCTOBER 2018

Just a reminder about the flu vaccination for children in Reception to Year 5. If you would like your child to receive the vaccine you need to visit the online form to consent. The consent must be completed by the end of September, to ensure your child can be vaccinated in school.

Please see the attached letter with details of the website.

MESSY HARVEST

This will take place at Dunnington Methodist Church on Saturday 29 September between 3pm and 5pm.

All Welcome!

HARVEST FESTIVAL TUESDAY 91H OCTOBER

For our Harvest Festivals this year, we are once again going to be collecting items to donate to Carecent, which is a centre in York for all homeless, unemployed or disadvantaged members of our community.

If you would like to donate an item for this purpose, please send it to school with your child by Friday 5th October.

Information on the type of donations Carecent need is below.

ITEMS NEEDED	ITEMS NOT NEEDED
Tinned tomatoes (preferably whole not chopped)	Tinned or packet soup, tinned spaghetti, tea, salt
Tinned meat which can be served cold – ham, spam corned beef	Combination tins such as beans and sausages
Tinned hot dogs, baked beans	No tinned or fresh vegetables, cooking sauces or packets of dried rice or pasta
Breakfast cereal (long shelf life please)	
Porridge oats	
Canned fish, brown sauce, ketchup, instant coffee	
Sugar, marmite/peanut butter, tinned fruit, fruit juice	

The following non food items would also be appreciated

Gent's socks – don't have to be new, but do need to be clean!

Men's and ladies underwear (new or nearly new), Jeans in sizes 30", 32" and 34", men's jumpers

Hats, gloves, toiletries (no aerosols please), baby wipes and cosmetic wipes



Parents are welcome to join us at church for our Harvest Festivals. The infant service is at 10.00am, the junior service at 11.00am.

Thank you for your continued support.

BOOK FAIR 17-22 OCTOBER 2018

Our school Book Fair will be taking place from Wednesday 17th to Monday 22nd October 2018. It will be in the hall after school each afternoon.

The Book Fair has been a fantastic success for a number of years now as, due to your support, it has helped raise a considerable amount of money to be spent on books. Basically, for every £5 you spend, we get to spend £3 on books for school. This has led to our school and class libraries being able to be well-stocked and up-to-date.

Your child will bring home a leaflet with examples of some of the books that will be for sale and money off vouchers for some titles.

Many thanks for your continued support. If you ever need ideas and recommendations for books for your child, please do not hesitate to ask your child's teacher to point you in the right direction.

DUNNINGTON PRIMARY SCHOOL CLUBS 2018/2018

Please see the attached list of clubs for this academic year (some of the dates will be confirmed at a later date and staff will send further information in due course)

SPORTS NEWS

Results from the YSSN Cross Country Competition last Wednesday 26th September.

Congratulations to Maisy Booth in Year 6 and Kate Setchell in Year 4 who both won their races and will go on to compete in the North Yorkshire finals in March next year.

Well done girls!!

Well done also to Benjamin Rees-Gay who won the Year 2 race



Stamford Bridge Junior Netball Club is holding 2 taster sessions for Year 6 girls. Details can be found on the KS2 notice board.

